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SOMERVILLE FEDERATION 
Somerville Nursery and Primary Schools 
              “Aiming High Together”

NEWSLETTER FRIDAY, 15 JUNE 2018

DATES FOR YOUR 
DIARY 

JUNE 

Monday 18th 
Year 1 going to a 
concert at the 
Liverpool Philharmonic 
Music Hall 

Monday 18th 
Dodgeball 
competition at Rock 
Ferry Primary School 

Tuesday 19th 
Kwik Cricket event at 
Irby 

Wednesday 20th 
Year 6 cake sale 

Wednesday 20th 
Summer Sizzler 
Performance at 
Weatherhead 

Thursday 21st 
Year 5 trip to 
Birkenhead Priory 

WALK TO SCHOOL WEEK SUCCESS 
We have know gathered all the statistics for Walk 
to School Week and wanted to share with you how 
successful this initiative has been.  

Not only did children walk but they also came to school on their bikes 
and scooters.  Children have told teachers how much they enjoyed 
walking in the fresh air before school.  The children had more exercise 
over the course of the week and it made the roads around school MUCH 
SAFER.  Thank you all for your support over the week.  Hopefully, more 
families will choose to continue to walk to school.  We will survey the 
children again towards the end of term.   Thank you to Mrs Evans and 
Mrs Renshaw for organising and promoting this event.   

SPORT ACTIVITY SESSIONS 
The children will be participating  in summer sporting events in the next 
few weeks.  Weather permitting children will hopefully be making use of 
the field adjacent to Somerville Nursery School.  These sporting activity 
sessions are children only events to ensure that they can make full use of 
the space available on the field whilst ensuring all risks have been 
assessed.  Children need to remember to bring their water bottles, PE kits 
and sun lotion to school on their respective 
day.  Separate letters will be sent out as 
reminders for both year groups.   

YEAR GROUP 

Foundation 2 

Year 1 

Year 2 

Years 3 & 4 

Years 5 & 6 

Walking Before 
Walk to School 
Week 

52% 

45% 

54% 

64% 

73% 

Walking After 
Walk to School 
Week 

84% 

76% 

80% 

76% 

82%
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FOUNDATION FUN - NEW INTAKE 
We have had our first session of Foundation Fun for our new Foundation 2 children who will be 
arriving at Somerville Primary School in September 2018. If you missed this first session don't 
worry and please try your best to come along to the next session, which takes place on 
Wednesday morning from 9.00am until 10.30am. The session is a stay and play session and gives 
you a chance to meet and chat to all of the adults within the Foundation 2 team.  Enter the school 
hall from the Poulton Road entrance.  

We look forward to welcoming the parents to their induction meeting to share important 
information on Wednesday 27th June at 5.00pm. 

THE SUMMER SIZZLER 
We are excited to have our own dance troop performing at the ‘Weatherhead Summer Sizzler’ next 
Wednesday evening.  The troop have been practicing after school, each week, with professional 
dance teachers.  They are excited to perform on stage, with an audience to appreciate their work.  
This is very much a celebratory event within a community of Wallasey schools.  Liscard Primary 
School, Greenleas Primary School, the Inclusion Dance company, Weatherhead School choirs and The 
Musical Theatre Company and Dancers will also perform on the evening.   

We are sure this will be a lovely evening to attend.  Tickets are available from Weatherhead at £1 for 
adults and 50p for concessions.    
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